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Keep Going! 
  
It really is a wonderful time of the year with so much to 
celebrate, but if you are anything like me and my family, this 
is juxtaposed with metaphorical batteries running low! The 
term is hurtling towards its conclusion and there are so many 
things to be proud of as a community…so let’s use them as 
fuel to propel us to a fantastic finale…’new’ year 3s and Year 
5s settling into a new school, £1000 to CHUF, JSPT Discos, 
academic progress, friendships formed, relationships built, 
sports fixtures won and lost, house competitions, clubs 
attended, love and kindness perpetuated, self-improvement, 
balloons inflated…. 
  
This is a rallying call to one and all…keep going…stay 
superpowered…enjoy the last few days...respect each 
other…work hard, play hard. :)  
  
Mr Miller  
Guest Superpower for December… Inclusivity 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     RGS Individual Tournament  
 

The RGS Individual Tournament took place on Saturday 

26th November. I am delighted to say that lots of RGS pupils 

did well.    

Ethan R won the U11 competition with a fantastic 6.5/7 and 

won a trophy. James P finished outright second with 6 points. 

Hebo W finished joint third with 5. Aditya J scored 4.5. George 

M, Bruce L, Yogam V, Leo C and Ethan J all finished on 4 

points. Ellie D won the trophy for the best girl with 3 points.  

Terrence S was outright second in the U9 section with 

6/7. Jamie B and Hugh P scored 5 points. Dilan C finished on 

4.5. Iason F, Avi C, Edward S and Albert G all finished on 4 

points.  

Everyone enjoyed the day and they are looking forward to the 

next tournament!  

 

Mr Eggleston   

 



Poem 
Eva O (3S) wrote this beautiful poem. 

Thank you for sharing your wonderful 

writing for us all to enjoy. 

Wellbeing Weekend Maths in Action 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was great to get outside whilst the weather allowed to 

explore the wonderful world of fractions. Whilst the chalk is a 

little messy, maths graffiti is my favourite kind! Top 

effort ladies and your enthusiasm drew in the crowds!  

Krishiv (3T) has 

designed and built a 

new airplane to join his 

fleet!  

“At the weekend, I 

have made a plane out 

of the tv packaging and 

paper. My plane is part 

of my airline I created 

called KDS Air. I am 

fascinated about the 

planes and cars. I really 

enjoyed creating this 

over the weekend and 

had relaxing time.” 

Aaila (3T) 

wanted to share 

her trip to see 

the Newcastle 

Women’s team 

beat Barnsley at 

St James Park!  

Amira (4MH) enjoyed 

designing and building 

this fantastic Gravitrax 

track. Amira shared a 

video of her design in 

action with us. The 

marbles began on the top 

platform then woosh 

through various twists 

and turns, until they land 

together at the final 

platform. Looks like a lot 

of fun!  



BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 

MANY HAPPY RETURNS TO….  

Evangeline B (6L), Henry S (6W), Chrissy P (3T),  

Rishaan G (5B) 
 

WE HOPE YOU ENJOYED  

YOUR SPECIAL DAY! 

 

Lost Property 
Please can we keep an eye out for the following lost items 

and return to the named children if found: 

Ani K (5M) - a pair of size 7 black Clarks shoes and a size 32 

blazer  

James T (5B) - a pair of black shoes with velcro straps. 

Arianna C (3T) - a black mid-layer  

Vivienne P (6N) - a blue coat 

Jayden S (3T) - a pair of black Adidas trainers with white 

stripes 

Mina A (3D) – long back Nike puffer coat (named) and RGS 

midlayer (named) 

Yechu C (3T) – blazer (named) and RGS Collingwood tie 

Albie D (4LW) – black coat with torch 

 

 

 

 MATHS 
PUZZLE OF THE WEEK 

 

The answer for Annabelle’s puzzle was … 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to all those who attempted the puzzle. 

This week’s Puzzle contributed by Yogam (5B) is: 

 

 

 

Please submit your answer, along with any of your own, 
real-life puzzles (and answers!), to me:  
t.lloyd@rgs.newcastle.sch.uk 
 
Thank you. 
Mr Lloyd 

Christmas Hat 

Competition  
Don’t forget…  



Aditya J (6N) won a 

Gold Medal in the NJCA 

Chess Tournament  - 

Well done Aditya! 

CLASS TOKENS COMPETITION 

A BIG well done to 6N who won the Class Tokens  

Competition last week and  

thoroughly enjoyed their well-deserved breakfast! 
 

Mrs Cree 

 



  

 

RGS COMMUNITY CHOIR 
 

 

Enjoy singing?  

 

The RGS Community Choir is looking for new members.  It is 

a non-audition choir, open to all enthusiastic singers. You 

don't have to read music or have prior experience singing in 

a choir.  

 

Interested?  Why not come along to our next rehearsal. 

Look who’s back…! 

 

Our dear friend Elfonzo 

has returned to 

Lambton house to help 

out and check 

everyone is working 

hard and playing nicely 

with one another. He 

has been having a lot 

of fun himself this 

week! 

 

 

Elfonzo made a 

paper chain which 

included all of the 

house colours 

together.  

 

 

 

 

 

He then invited 

all of his friends 

to join him for 

a book club 

around the fire.  

 

 

 

 

 

Then went to the gym to 

build up his strength for his 

next activity... 

 

 

 

 

 

Which was pouring 

the class tokens all 

over the desk...how 

silly!  

 


